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To: 
Subject: Local Plan 
Date: 18 June 2019 15:07:46 

Dear sir/madam, 

I am getting in touch to put on the record our objections to the revised Local Plan. As far as 
I can see not much has changed from the first draft despite all the objections and the plan 
still seems to mostly revolve around destroying the majority of green belt in South 
Warrington. 

I don't believe this plan is sound for the following reasons: 

The planned development will bring extra congestion and pollution when roads are 
already busy, plans to mitigate this seem vague at best 
Same applies to pressure on public services, ie schools, doctors etc 
The number of houses required seems far too high based on official population 
increase predictions 
There is no justification for releasing green belt until all brown site possibilities have 
been used. It might make sense to actually build houses on the swathes of land in 
WA4 that have had planning permission for decades before coming up with a plan to 
build thousands more! 

Yours sincerely, 

Paul & Joanne Allshire, 




